LUNCH CLUB

AT PARKLANDS NURSERY SCHooL & PLRYGROUP
PLERSE PoP iN oR CALL To BooK: 01604 642118

U ' Dates for the diary...
10 17 24 31 _ 6th July 2017

Summer Fete — 3pm to 5pm

12th July 2017 Summer Trip

21st July 2017 Celebration Day
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Car Parking

Please park responsibly and think of others. The car park is for
STAFF ONLY and NOT to be used by parents dropping off or
collecting. Please park outside school grounds, being mindful of
pedestrians, other road users and residents. DO NOT PARK IN THE
BUS BAYS. Thank you.

General nformation

Please can we remind all parents, now that the better "~ ~

weather is coming can we make sure the children wear sun
cream and if applicable supply us with some so we can \/
apply it at lunch club. Also to make sure the children have

sun hats to wear whilst they play outside.

Wishing you all a fabulous summer!

SUMMER TERM NEWSLETTER — JUNE 2017

Nurs s Plg
e T & e,
FH oY %
]
lf 1o o * *
. OO '.' * *
c N ‘k( *
%, NCHEYY >
Parklands Nursery School and Ploygroup, Spinney Hill Road, Northampton NN3 6DW /)7 . \(\Q @/") . Q\
Tel: 21604 642118 - www.parklandsnurseryschool.co.uk - www.parklandsplaygroup.co.uk //79 thro\)g /f)g thro\)g\(\

Here’s to a lovely summer! This time of year is really
special as we celebrate together the many
achievements of your children. Please join us on our
day of celebration, Friday 21st July, so we can share in
your children’s growing confidence and capabilities.

Sarah Brooking, Head Teacher and Chair of Playgroup CIO

Our Come and Play Day

{}
What's been 24th May 2017

happening at
Nursery and
Playgroup?

A BIG Thank you from Parklands Nursery School and Playgroup to
all the parents, grandparents, aunties, uncles and carers, and not
least of all a HUGE Thank you to the CHILDREN for a fabulous
open day at Parklands Nursery School and Playgroup.

On 24th May we had a beautiful day outside in the spring
sunshine... exploring the dinosaur caves, mixing amazing potions
from herbs and flowers and creating our own musical
instruments from old junk. The sand pits were transformed into
building sites complete with hard hats and bricks. Our aspiring
naturalists explored the world of mini beasts.

All the exciting activities were especially set up to promote and
develop speech and language in the early years.

Parklands Nursery School and Playgroup, Spinney Hill Road, Northampton NN3 6DW



SUMMER TERM NEWSLETTER — JUNE 2017

“Now more than ever we need to celebrate and cherish the creativity,
energy and playfulness of our children, if we and they are to flourish in the
complex world of 21°t Century.”

“Play is the root of all human achievement, whether it be science, in

technology, or in the arts: we need to nurture our children’s playfulness,
not stifle it.”

David Whitebread (PEDal)
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